
ADVISORY TO THE PUBLIC  
RE: SUSPENSION OF SKELETAL WORKFORCE AT THE IC HEAD OFFICE AND 

DISTRICT OFFICES IN THE OBSERVANCE OF THE HOLY WEEK 

03 April 2020 

In observance of the Holy Week, work at the Insurance Commission (IC) Head Office 
and IC District Offices in Cebu and Davao shall be suspended on 08 to 10 April 
2020, Wednesday to Friday.  

Normal operations shall resume on 13 April 2020, Monday. Should there be an 
extension of the Enhanced Community Quarantine, the skeletal workforce 
arrangement at the IC Head Office and District Offices shall be enforced.  

All stakeholders are hereby advised to regularly check the website of the IC for 
updates or call (02) 8523-8461 to 70 or (02) 8404-1758.  
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